

BY CARL GOLDEN Sunday May 20, 2012

the nonpartisan research arm of the Legislature — warned of an impending shortfall and said it would provide hard numbers later.	
Committed to a tax cut	advertisement
Both the governor and Senate President Steve Sweeney, though, remain committed to a tax cut in 2013. The two had scheduled a news conference early in the week to announce a compromise plan, but it was abruptly canceled minutes before its planned start after Sweeney's office said he would be unable to attend because of a personal — but minor — health issue.	
Advertisement	